
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem Deplores Civil Activist Ihab Al-Wezny’s Assassination,
Karbala

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, denounced the assassination of

civil  activist  Ihab  al-Wezny  and  tweeted  on  Sunday  9/5/2021,  “We  strongly  condemn  the

assassination of civil activist Ihab Jawad Al-Wezny at his house’s doorstep in the Province of

Holy Karbala. Activists and media professionals have reported cases of harassment from unknown

parties, indicating that this hat put the responsibility on the government and its security

services to diligently follow up these cases and the need to uncover the parties behind these

heinous crimes and hold them accountable and to take away the opportunity from those seeking to

exploit the current circumstances to implement their suspicious agendas.


